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I am appalled at the proposed New Mexico State Park changes. Although I understand the need for increased
revenue to operate the state park system, raising fees by that much will price my family out of the camping market.
We have been camping since I was a child because it was one of the only affordable forms of recreation. I have
continued to enjoy camping with my own children, and we have visited New Mexico State parks as often as
possible. Unfortunately, the price increases will make that difficult for us to afford any longer.

Sent from my iPhone
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